
I do NOT want the proposed redistricting to split up the University City community at 
Genesee Ave or anywhere. Why change something that works well and has for so 
many years.  
The commissioners don't know our UC community and the relationships that have been 
built over the years, including our Neighborhood Watch.   
 

 

 I feel that a split will adversely affect businesses, our property taxes, our police 
department and its response time, and our new fire/rescue team on Shoreline Drive and 
its response time. 
 

 

I respectfully ask you vote against this updated Redistricting Commission map 

 

 

Sincerely. 
Nancy Irwin 
 


